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Özlem Başıböyük Coşkun joined the firm in 2018 and provides legal advice to a wide range of
clients on investigations initiated by the Turkish Competition Authority, merger control processes,
and judicial review proceedings filed against the decisions of the Turkish Competition Authority.
Özlem is also experienced in competition compliance programmes and negative
clearance/exemption proceedings.
 
Alper Karafil joined the firm in 2019. He provides legal advice on competition law, regulation, and
data protection law. Alper assists clients mainly in investigations initiated by the Turkish
Competition Authority, merger control related issues with comprehensive experience in Phase II
review and remedy procedures as well as day-to-day competition matters. Alper also plays an active
role in negative clearance / exemption proceedings and compliance projects conducted within the
scope of the Turkish and European data protection legislation.
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